
 
 

P.O. Box 125 
Penelope, Texas 76676 

 
 

8/07/23 
 

City of Penelope Tree – Tree Trimming / Brush removal 
Begins Wednesday August 9, 2023 

 
 
Dear Citizen: 
 
This is to make you aware that the City of Penelope will begin working on 
cleaning up areas in town.  We will start this Wednesday, August 9, 2023, with 
a contractor who will be removing dead trees and shrubs on the City ROW, as 
well as trimming trees, shrub that hanging over the City Right of Way.   
 
Overgrown shrubs and trees are a nuisance and hazard that may not only 
obstruct the vision of the traveling motorist but can cause damage to vehicles. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me or the City 
Secretary at 254-709-6003. 
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Phillip Esparza – City of Penelope Mayor 
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